
 

 

 
 
18 June 2020 
 
Mr Anthony Barnes 
Senior Planning Officer 
Resource Assessments, Planning Services 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
Via email: anthony.barnes@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
Dear Anthony, 
 

Re: Mangoola Coal Project Approval (PA) 06_0014 – Environmental Management Strategy 
Submission 
 
 
Please find enclosed a revision of the Mangoola Coal Environmental Management Strategy (EMS) required 
under Schedule 5, Condition 1 of PA 06_0014.  
 
Details of the nature of the revision are contained in the document change register within the document. A 
tracked change version has also been submitted to the DPIE Portal. 
 
Following approval of the EMS all document control information will be updated and government 
correspondence inserted in Appendix B of the EMS. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the changes. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
 
Nathan Lane 
Environment and Community Manager 
Mangoola Coal – A Glencore managed company 
Tel: +61 2 6549 5503 
Mob: +61 400 794 425 
Fax: +61 2 6549 5655 
E: nathan.lane@glencore.com.au 
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